
Solar City – Collective Power Program:

Mayor's statement:

"I applaud the work by Berkeley neighborhood
associations to sign up a large group of homeowners to
install solar electric systems on their houses.  Not
only will this effort save homeowners money, but it is
exactly the kind of community effort that will help
Berkeley reduce its overall footprint and acheive the
greenhouse gas reduction targets voters approved under
Measure G."

Mayor's email :

Neighbors Getting Together for Solar Power

You might want to take a look at the efforts of some of our
neighborhood associations and other community groups to sign up
a large number of homes for solar power system installations at one
time.  This joint effort is a good way for property owners to save
money on solar panels.  Stop by one of their upcoming meetings to
learn more.  Meetings will be help on Saturday, August 4th at 11am;
Saturday, August 11th at 3:30 p.m.; Monday, August 13th at 6:30
p.m., and Monday, August 20th at 6:30 p.m.  All of the meetings
take place at the Rockridge Library across the border in North
Oakland (5366 College Avenue).

Linda Gage is helping coordinate the program with Berkeley
neighborhood associations.  Email her with questions at
gagemail@comcast.net.

date of next meetings: Rockridge Library on College in Oakland.

Monday, August 20th at 6:30PM


